
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 22, 2017 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
              ajakubcin@aaacu.com  

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Hosts Welcome Back Breakfast for Alpena 
Public Schools’ Staff 

Alpena, Michigan, August 22, 2017-  
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
hosted a welcome back breakfast for 
more than 300 Alpena Public School staff 
members.  

The staff members met at Alpena High 
School and were greeted with a healthy 
breakfast to welcoming them on their 
first day back from summer break. Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union wanted to show 
their appreciation to the staff members 
for all their hard work they do for the 

community and the impact they make on the area youth. Along with breakfast, each staff 
member was given a tumbler travel cup and had the chance to enter to win various back to 
school themed baskets. 

Alpena Public School Staff members were very appreciative and stated they look forward to 
seeing Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union on their first day back each year. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with 8 locations: 
a main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona 
Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of July 31, 2017, 
AAACU provides service to 28,380 members with total assets equal to $331,348,920. 
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